AACA General Meeting Agenda
December 11, 2019

Welcome and Introductions
President’s Message
Treasurers Report
Committee Updates:

Communications Committee
Welcome Committee

Current Neighborhood happenings:
Underground Electrical Project
Other

Event for 2020

Elections:
President
Treasurer
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AACA General Meeting Minutes

May 22,2019

President Carolyn Freeman opened the meeting at 7:12 p.m. and introduced the board members,
Jacques Romain, Vice President; Diane Ditzler, Secretary; Diane Tuluceanu, Treasurer; Mike Bang,
Member-At-Large. With many new members in attendance, the president shared information about
AACA history and legacy, with a number of artifacts available for members to peruse.

The first agenda item discussed was the AACA website. Sherri Hilsher, a website developer, and husband
Mike, a database developer, offered their expertise and assist to help us improve the functionality and
user experience of our website. There was additional discussion about other things we could leverage
for communicating among members, including social media sites like Nextdoor.

Diane Ditzler made a motion to form a Communications Committee to work on these items. Sherri,as
well as Judy Murray and Jacques Romain volunteered to be on the committee. Diane will schedule a
meeting of the committee in 2-3 weeks.

Treasurer’s Report was delivered by Treasurer Diane Tuluceanu. The current balance is $3060. Several
members paid dues at the meeting. Diane T also reminded members they can pay via PayPal,
instructions are on the aaca website. Anyone needing assistance with this can also contact Diane T via
email at aacatreasurer@aaca.org.

Neighborhood events were discussed. Jacques asked if anyone was interested in scheduling a Yard Sale.
None expressed immediate interest. Betty Wilson will be holding an Estate Sale on June 17. it was
agreed it to hold a neighborhood yard sale then so as not to deter from her event. If at least 3 or 4
houses are interested, AACA will sponsor by placing ads and putting up signage. Contact Jacques Romain
if interested.

Other potential events are:

National Night Out - Tuesday August 6. Tom Hilsher said he would look into information on this and
share back with the board and members.

Annual Picnic - Carolyn agreed to host the first weekend of October.

Halloween - The Freeman’s will hold their annual Halloween gathering with fire pit, hot dogs, cider and
candy on Oct 31.



Sherri Hilsher suggested we look into having a neighborhood trash pickup day, especially with all the
construction debris on Auburn. Consensus from discussion was to let neighbors know if it gets bad and
we will spontaneously organize one.

President Freeman adjourned the meeting at 7:50.



